Christel Hughes

The proposed $300 million maximum financial responsibility requirement for Class 1 facilities isn't
enough. At the very least, refineries, pipelines, and other bulk oil handling facilities should be
required to have the same financial responsibility requirements as tank vessels and barges: $1
billion per facility.



